
From: Eric Levitt
To: CityCouncil-List
Cc: Gerry Beaudin; Yibin Shen; Lara Weisiger; Dept-Head; Lisa Fitts
Subject: Update on tonight.
Date: Tuesday, May 11, 2021 4:53:37 PM

Mayor Ezzy Ashcraft & City Council:
 

1.       On the CDBG agenda item, I received questions regarding the reduction in Non-Housing
Public Services funding.  The reduction in funding recommendation is due to the fact that
only 15% of Funds from CDBG allocation and loan payments are eligible for this use.  Due to
loans being paid off last year, there is a reduction in funds from this use, resulting in the
reduced funds in the recommended Action Plan.

 
2.       On the Budget, there are two agenda items.  The presentation on the Budget agenda item

and Capital agenda item will both be in the 10 minute presentation time limit.  Department
Directors will be present to answer questions in addition to the presentation from Budget
and Finance staff on the Budget.
 

 
Thanks
 
Eric Levitt
City Manager
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